
Come join in for a Biblical 

Walk Through the Passion of 

Christ on Tuesday March 

21st at 1:30PM in the 

Rectory.  

 

 

 

The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

Next meeting will be April 20, 2023  

7PM in the Parish Hall 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

March 24—Gerard Lafreniere ~  April 14—Gene Duncan 

 

 
Happy birthday to these Knights born 
in March!  Mike Burdick, Denzil McNiece, 
Flint Stearns, David Colton, Les Penning, 
Ted Hausotter, Matt Reidy, Mike Baker, 

Christopher Pitkin, Samuel Raabe, Fidel Soliz. 

Please join us downstairs for fellowship and 
delicious refreshments!  This is a wonderful 
opportunity to visit with each other, and get to 
know other families.  

Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

 Mar 19—Kurt & Laura Gronbach 
 Mar 26—Billy & Marcii Cunningham 
 Apr 2—Mary Ellen Daugherty & Julee Hicks 
 Apr 9—Easter Sunday 
  

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact 
Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

 

 

 

On Easter Sunday right after mass, 
there will be an Easter egg hunt for 
the youth! If you would like to 
donate eggs, candy, prizes, etc for 
the Easter egg hunt, please place 
your donations in the pink bucket in 
the back of the church.  

There will be a brief but important confirmation meeting imme-
diately following mass today. All candidates and parents please 
go over to the rectory and meet in the classroom in the base-
ment.  

There will be no RE next Sunday March 26th, due to spring 
break.   

Confirmation is fast approaching! Confirmation is Tuesday April 
11th: photos at 6:30, mass at 7:00pm. There is a mandatory re-
hearsal for all candidates and sponsors on Monday April 10th at 
6:00pm.  

Get your tickets for the last fish fry—

March 24, 2023.  Tickets can be 

purchased from the Knights of 

Columbus or from the office.   

Please join us for Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament at 5:00 pm to 6:00 pm this 

Sunday in the Cathedral.   

Connor Norton attended ICYC last weekend and had a 

great experience! 

“ICYC was a great experience.  The fellowship 

of meeting so many other Catholic youth was 

amazing.  The speakers were great!”  Connor 

Norton 


